
UNION COUNTY AUDITOR ANDREA WEAVER 
 

Office Policy changes due to Coronavirus (COVID-19) Health Crisis 
 
In response to the COVID-19 situation, the Auditor's Office will continue to provide 
services to the best of our ability. Being mindful of public health concerns, effective 
March 19, 2020, our offices will be closed to the public.  For those who need to conduct 
title work/land transfers, a drop-off/pick-up area is available in the County Administration 
building, 233 W. 6th Street, Marysville.  The drop-off/pick-up area is located near the 
County Engineer’s office, there is appropriate signage to indicate this area.  If you wish 
to leave any document for processing or if you have a Board of Revision (BOR) filing, 
please utilize this option.  As an alternative for BOR filings, the documents can still be 
mailed (mailing address below), faxed (937-645-3057), or emailed 
(auditor@co.union.oh.us) to our office.  The deadline for BOR filings is March 31, 
2020.  For dog tag licensing, please utilize the on-line purchasing option.   
 
With the situation changing almost daily, we will provide updates to this policy as 
needed. 
 
Please call (937-645-3003) during our normal business hours or email 
(auditor@co.union.oh.us) our office if you have any questions, concerns, or need to 
conduct other business with our office.  There will be a staff member available to assist 
you. 
 
Mailing Address: 
Union County Auditor’s Office 
233 West Sixth Street 
Marysville, OH  43040 
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